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OF THE CITY COUNCIL AND PLANNING BOARD 

1 

 

A Joint Public Hearing with the Planning Board and the City Council was held in the Council 

Chamber on Thursday, April 21, 2016 at 6:00 P.M., for the for the purpose of discussing taking up 

an amendment to the Zoning Ordinance relative to Section 10-0 Definitions relative to Tasting 

Room by deleting a “Tasting Room may not be greater than thirty-three (33) percent of the main 

building’s gross square footage” and replace with “A tasting room may not be greater than fifty (50) 

percent of the main building’s gross square footage. A seasonal tasting area, e.g. patio or deck 

shall not be included in calculating the tasting room’s square footage.” Notice of this meeting was 

posted on April 5, 2016 at 11:03 A.M. and advertised in the Salem News on April 7, 2016 & April 

14, 2016. 

  
 
        Absent were: 
 
 
 
        President Josh H. Turiel presided. 
 
        President Josh H. Turiel introduced the members of the Planning Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
APPEARING IN FAVOR: 
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APPEARING IN OPPOSITION: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C.     Moved HEARING BE CLOSED     VOTED 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C. Moved that the matter be referred to the Planning Board for their 

recommendation.        
 

VOTED 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On the motion of Councillor    the hearing was adjourned at               P.M. 
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shall not be included in calculating the tasting room’s square footage.” Notice of this meeting was 

posted on April 5, 2016 at 11:03 A.M. and advertised in the Salem News on April 7, 2016 & April 

14, 2016. 

  
 
        Absent were: 
 
 
 
        President Josh H. Turiel presided. 
 
        President Josh H. Turiel introduced the members of the Planning Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
APPEARING IN FAVOR: 
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APPEARING IN OPPOSITION: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C.     Moved HEARING BE CLOSED     VOTED 
 
 
 
 
 
 
C. Moved that the matter be referred to the Planning Board for their 

recommendation.        
 

VOTED 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On the motion of Councillor    the hearing was adjourned at               P.M. 


